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NLRB Refines Its Test for
Independent Contractor Status

Labor Relations Update on October 2, 2014

The National Labor Relations Board, with one member dissenting, has issued a decision in
which it “refines” the test it uses for determining whether it will find individuals
performing services for an employer to be employees, who are covered by the National
Labor Relations Act, or independent contractors, who are not. The case is FedEx...
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